Topical subjects for inhabitants on
both banks of the Nistru River were on
the agenda of the second meeting of
the year of the Special Monitoring and
Parliamentary Control Commission on
Implementation of the Reintegration
Policies of the Republic of Moldo

On Monday, May 27, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian
participated in the second meeting of the year of the Special Commission on
Parliamentary Monitoring and Control over the Implementation of the Reintegration
Policies of the Republic of Moldova.

The meeting was chaired by the deputy Roman Rosca, chairman of the Special
Commission, with the participation of members of the Commission, representatives of
the Bureau for Reintegration Policies, Ministry of Finance, Ministry of Labor and Social
Protection, Ministry of Agriculture and Food Industry, General Inspectorate of Police,
Public Services Agency, Customs Service.

The agenda of the meeting included the issue of vehicles from the Transnistrian
region, additional support measures for owners of agricultural lands in Dubasari district
located after the Rabnita-Tiraspol road, ways of providing assistance to victims of
abuses in the eastern districts of the country.

The institutional positions and proposals on the above-mentioned topics were heard
and it was agreed that optimal intervention mechanisms will be identified in order to
solve the existing problems, in the interests of the inhabitants on both banks of the
Nistru river.

The date of the next meeting of the Special Commission will be determined in due
course.




